
 

 
Year 6 Book Fair Volunteers 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Your child has expressed an interest in volunteering to help set up and run our Book Fair. 
 
Your child will be supervised in the library at all times, and will assist with setting up display tables, handing 
out stationery items, and putting orders in bags. 
 
Your child has requested to volunteer at the following time/s: 
While we make every effort to accommodate the times/days your child chooses, please be aware that we 
have limited numbers of volunteer positions available on each shift. 
 
Name: ____________________________________   Class: ___________ 

 
Monday 22 March 

 

   3pm – 3:30pm 

 
Tuesday 23 March 

 

   3pm – 3:30pm 

 
Wednesday 24 March 

 

   2:35pm – 3pm 

 
Thursday 25 March 

 

   3pm – 3:30pm 

 
In return for volunteering, they will be presented with a small gift from the Book Fair. 
 
If you are happy for your child to volunteer, and can arrange for them to be at the Library during the times 
specified above, please provide your consent below: 
 
 
I  __________________________________    consent for my child    _____________________________ 
 (Parent/Guardian name)      (Student name) 
 
 

____________________________________                               Date    _____________________________ 
Signed (Parent)        
 

 
Please note – Volunteer forms must be returned by Monday 15 March so the volunteer roster can be 
compiled and sent home. 


